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As a recipient of the Christian G. Malcolm Kehm 
Memorial Scholarship, I would like to say that this 
past summer’s experience was unlike any other. This 
year I learned more than I ever have at NAAPD. The 
instructors are all amazing in what they do and they 
are always welcoming and available to help anyone 
who has a problem. This year I went to four weeks of 
camp and came home with more music than I have 
gathered since I've been piping. I would like to thank 
the instructors as well as Clan McCallum/Malcolm. 
 
She currently plays with the Charleston Police Pipe 
Band. 
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